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January 4, 2010

The Honorable Richard E. Hammel
State Representative

State Capitol

P.O. Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909-7514

RE: HB 5318 — Collection of Costs, Fines, Fees, Etc.
Dear Representative Hammel:

At its last meeting, the State Bar of Michigan’s Board of Commissioners unanimously voted
to support HB 5318.

If you would like to discuss this position in further detail or have questions, please contact us
directly at your convenience.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth K. Lyon
Ditector of Governmental-Relations

Direct dial: (517) 346-6325
Email: elyon@mail michbat.otg

CC.  Chatles R. Toy, President
Nell Kuhnmuench, Governmental Consultant Setvices, Inc.





